
Transportation Options Info Hub Email 

 

Subject: New Commute Information Hub! 

 

Dear Co-Workers, 

[Your Organization] wants to help you save money, time, and avoid the unhealthy stress of sitting in 

traffic. We have partnered with Point2point at Lane Transit District to provide you with an information 

hub of commute options information you can visit any time, located [location]. If you’ve ever considered 

walking, biking, carpooling, vanpooling, or taking the bus to work, even if only once a week, check out 

our info hub or contact me – your Employee Transportation Coordinator – for all the information you 

might need.  

It’s never too late to try it out. Why not tomorrow? 

 

[ETC Name] 

 


